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One Day Outside: Spring 
 

On Friday, April 13th we went to Macbeth 
Park with our new Grade 1-2 buddies in 
Genny’s class at Riverbend School. We 
went on the bus to meet at Riverbend, 
and then we walked to the forest at 
Macbeth Park on the Red River. First we 
went on a forest walk to go find a big 
beaver dam. It was made of a lot of wood 
but we didn’t see any beavers. We did see 
an old bike in the river! We walked in lots 
of really deep puddles and climbed on all 
of the fallen dead trees. Graydon’s dad 
even joined us! There was one really big 
cottonwood tree that was burnt inside 
and we got to all go stand inside of it. It 
seemed very old! When we got back we 
took turns going inside Macbeth House. It 
was pretty cool inside because it is a really 
big house that is really old. We got to use 
the bathrooms there. Then we had lunch 
and a wiener roast. Genny’s dad Don and 
her brother Mac ran the fire for us. We also 
roasted marshmallows with our buddies. It 
was yummy! 
 
Our Spring day at the forest was fun 
because we got to explore in the forest 
and find really cool things, like a piece of 
wood that looked like a caveman’s 
hammer! We really liked climbing trees 
and building forts with all of the fallen 
branches. They were really big and Elliott 
even used big pieces of bark to make a 
roof on top! The funniest part was when 
Gloria was making mud pies and tried to 
feed them to people! But the hotdog and 
marshmallow roast was the best! 
 

- Abby S. and Jaris 
 
p.s. Click on this link to see the entire photo 
album of our day in the forest: 
 
https://photos.app.goo.gl/nCiIUahyp1vSz
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